
 
September 1, 2024 

 

Dear Friend of LuMin St. Louis: 

I can hardly believe that this is my fifth Fall Welcome with LuMin St. Louis! The work, the students, the 
network that exists is rooted in God’s love. And every semester that we begin never looks like a 
previous one.  It’s an amazing journey that we take together. 

This fall, we’ll embark on a Year of Racial Justice.  There’ll be three components: learning how to create 
communities of culture; on-going learning cohorts; and a Spring Break Immersion in St. Louis.  We do 
this work because of our commitment to our baptismal promises.  

And we’ll still be on campus for office hours, we’ll still have dinner and worship on Sunday, the Campus 
House will be available for community building, study, and rest. 

How do you fit in? Your donations to LuMin St. Louis support pastoral presence and programs for the 
students and young adults in the St. Louis area.  From $10 (a book for Bible study) to $1,000 (which 
covers a month of utility bills), your gift ensures the mission and welcome of LuMin St. Louis for all. 

Donations may be made using the enclosed envelope or by clicking on the QR code below.  Please 
contact Pastor Tina if you’d like to donate stock or a legacy gift to LuMin St. Louis. 

Know that whoever you are and wherever you find yourself on your faith journey, you are most 
welcome at LuMin St. Louis.  We hope that you are able to visit our ministry – in person when possible 
– or even virtually. 

 Website: www.lcmstl.org  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/luminstlouis 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/luminstlouis 

 
In God’s grace, 

 
 
The Reverend Kristina Reyes, she/her/ella    
Campus Pastor    

      

enc : donation envelope, summer newsletter Donate Here 


